
newsletter
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we close the 2024-2025 school year, I am excited as we look back on our district's achievements.
This year has been a year of change and success and the future looks bright.

First things first, I want to extend my congratulations to our students. Their hard work has been truly
inspiring. From excelling in academics to displaying their talents in athletics, arts, and extracurricular
activities, they have demonstrated what it means to be a part of the Wildcat community. 

Our dedicated teachers and staff have played a positive role in guiding and supporting our students
throughout the year. Their commitment to providing an enjoyable and challenging educational
environment has significantly impacted our students' lives. Thank them for going above and beyond to
ensure that every student has the opportunity to succeed and grow. 

This year, one of the most significant achievements came from the community passing the PPEL. It is
proof of our ongoing partnership and commitment to providing a facility for all generations of Wildcats
to be proud of. Our administrative goal is to continue to develop strong community support that will
be instrumental in our success. 

This is an exciting time for our graduating seniors as they begin the next chapter of their lives. Whether
heading off to college, entering the workforce, or entering the military, they know that they have a
supportive community cheering them on. Everyone in the Glidden-Ralston community congratulates
them on their accomplishments and we wish them the best of luck.

I am excited as we prepare for the 2025-2026 school year. Over the summer break we will be doing
some renovations that will help us to keep students and employees safe. The learning experience for
all will be improved as we have been fortunate to fill all of our teaching positions with quality teachers. 

In closing, I want to thank each and everyone for all you do for Glidden-Ralston. As I have said before,
you, as parents, are the most important educator in your child’s life. Thank you for working with your
children’s teachers to form a team that has your child’s best interests at heart. Let’s finish the 2024-25
school year strong so we can make the summer break more enjoyable.

Tom Ridder
Superintendent
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Reminders / Announcements

After School Pick Up Parking: Although we seem to be doing better, please
remember there is no parking out front near the crosswalk. There are yellow
lines marking the areas that are not to be parked in. Parking in these areas
creates a hazard for those driving in the area of the stop sign and crosswalk.
Weather: Weather can still be unpredictable in May. Please send kids with
appropriate gear for recess.
Open Enrollment Dates:  

Deadline for Kindergarten is September 1, 2025

May Dates to Remember:

May 1, FFA Banquet
May 12, 6th Grade Field Trip to Swan Lake
May 14, 5th Grade Field Trip to Living History Farms
May 15, Elementary Track and Field Day K-3 8:30-10:30, 4-6 1:00-3:00
May 16, Graduation Rehearsal 9:00 am
May 18, Graduation Ceremony 2:00 
May 19, Kindergarten Field Trip to Swan Lake
May 20, Spring Concerts 5:30 K-3rd, 6:30 4th-6th, 7:30 7th-12th
May 22, PK-3 end of year trip to Kellan’s Kingdom
May 23, PK Spring Program 12:15
May 23, Last Day of School 12:45 Dismissal

Greetings Glidden-Ralston Families,

It’s hard to believe that we’re about to enter the last month of the 2024-2025 school
year. You’ll see many upcoming dates to remember listed below. It will definitely be
a busy month! As we start thinking about next year, school supplies come to mind.
You will find school supply lists posted on the school website at some point in May.
In addition, we are working with a company that provides an opportunity for you to
purchase your school supplies all at once. They will deliver them to the school and
they’ll be waiting for your child / children when students return next fall. There is a
flyer in this newsletter with directions about this option. There will also be a flyer
sent home with all PK-6 students in the coming days.  

Best Wishes!

Mr Hjelle
PK-12 Principal
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Final newsletter of the year! Hard to believe. I would like to take this time to thank all of our
coaches for everything they do for our student-athletes. Coaching is no easy task and it requires a
lot of time to put in and a lot of time away from your family. We have some really great coaches
here at Glidden-Ralston. I challenge all of us to go thank a coach the next time you see them. They
will appreciate that much more than the money they receive. I also want to thank all of our
volunteers that we have throughout the year. From our teachers taking tickets to our volunteers
working the scores table and press boxes. It takes a team to pull off a successful event. Thank you!!!

Key Dates in May

May 5  th

-Baseball/Softball Practices Begin

May 14  th

-Boys Golf Sectionals (Onawa)
-Senior Awards Night 7:00pm 

May 15  th

-Elementary Track & Field Day
            -K-3 8:30am-10:30am
            -4-6 1:00pm-3:00pm
-State Qualifying Track Meet @ Madrid 4:00pm

May 16  th

-Girls Golf Regionals
-Baseball/Softball Media Day

May 17  th

-Dance/Cheer Tryouts 3:00pm

May 18  th

-Graduation 2:00pm

May 19  th

-Boys Golf Districts (LeMars)
-Baseball Opening Home Game 
JV/V vs. IKM-Manning 5:30pm

May 23  rd

-Last day of School! 
12:45pm Early Out

May 27  th

-Softball Opening Home Game
V/JV vs. SCC 5:00pm
-JV/V Baseball vs. SCC 5:30pm

https://fan.hudl.com/usa/ia/glidden/organization/19624/glidden-ralston-high-school
https://www.gobound.com/ia/schools/gliddenralston
https://www.glidden-ralston.k12.ia.us/school-athletics#scroll




         BIG NEWS FOR YOUNG MUSICIANS! 

This summer, Mr. Fiscus is launching an all-new Summer Music Camp
and you won't want to miss it! Whether you're already in Band or Choir
— or just thinking about joining — this is your chance to dive into the
world of music in a fun, low-key, and super exciting way! 

       Who can join?
Students going into 5th–12th grade

       When?
Band & Choir sessions will alternate from 11AM–Noon on weekdays
20-minute private lessons available 8AM–11AM each day

     It’s the perfect way to sharpen your skills, have a blast with fellow
music lovers, AND for older students — a golden opportunity to get a
head start on All-State, Honor Choirs, and Honor Bands before the busy
school year kicks in!

      Sign up using the same system GR uses for conferences!

Let’s make this summer one to remember — with music, growth, and a
whole lot of fun!          #SummerMusicCamp #BandAndChoir
#MusicWithFiscus #GRPride #FutureAllStaters

1) Click this link to see our SignUp on SignUp: https://signup.com/go/szbTqHw
2) Review the options listed and choose the spot(s) you like.
3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a
password on SignUp.

Note: SignUp does not share your email address with anyone. If you
prefer not to use your email address, please contact me and I can sign
you up manually.

https://signup.com/go/szbTqHw


Please check your student’s 
LUNCH ACCOUNT and 

FEES BALANCE. All fees and
lunch accounts must be paid in

full by the last day of school. 
7-12 students will NOT be able to

check out until all bills are 
paid in full. 

Important
Reminder

We greatly appreciate your help!








